
 

TELFORD INFANT 
SCHOOL 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 

18th March 2021  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
It has been another busy week in school. 
The children have settled back down into 
school routines and it has been a joy to 
see their smiles and excitement 
reconnecting with their friends. 
Please book a Learning Review if you 
haven’t already done so and contact Viv in 
the office if you need a helping hand with 
the eschools system. The teachers are very 
much looking forward to letting you know 
how your child has settled back down since 
full school reopening and sharing your 
child’s progress and next steps with you. 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Sian Oustayiannis - Headteacher 
 
PUBLIC HEALTH, WARWICKSHIRE 

COUNTY COUNCIL 

Please ensure you read the two letters 

attached to today’s correspondence from 

Public Health, Warwickshire County 

Council. 

Further COVID-19 advice can be found on 

the WCC website: 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/ 

 

DROP OFF AND COLLECTION 
Thank you for following the guidelines around 
drop off and collection. 
Please keep the amount of time you spend on 
the school site to an absolute minimum and do 
not allow children to play on outdoor 
equipment at the end of the day. Thank you. 
 

 

RED NOSE DAY AT TELFORD 
INFANT SCHOOL 
FRIDAY 19TH MARCH 2021 
REMINDER 

 
• This year Red Nose Day falls 

on Friday 19th March and in school 
we will be celebrating our amazing 
'Super Powers'.  
  

• All children are invited to use their 
imagining learning power to make a 
badge at home to wear in school on 
their uniform for the day telling 
everyone exactly what their 'Super 
Power' is. 
 

• To make donating even easier this 
year we have set up a direct link via 
Parentpay so you can donate directly 
should you wish to. 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPa
yShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=251
6 
Please note that we shall not be 
accepting cash donations for 
this event. 
 
We can't wait to see all those 
amazing Super Powers in action! 
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                                NEW ARRIVALS IN RECEPTION! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There has been huge excitement in Reception this week with the arrival of Frogspawn! 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children are enjoying learning about the life cycle of a frog and are checking the 
frogspawn (several times!) every day for any changes. 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
GOOD BYE AND GOOD LUCK, MR EAST! 

 

Tomorrow is Mr East’s final day. He joined us as our PE Apprentice in March 2018 and as he 
comes to the end of his apprenticeship we would like to say a huge thank you for his hard 
work and dedication and for all the fun he has brought to Telford Infants. 
Mr East is due to embark on an exciting new career in the Navy. However, we are hoping 
that he will be able to come back and do a bit of work with us before he starts his new role 
and going forward that he will visit us whenever he can. 
Good Luck, Mr East, we look forward to hearing all about your new adventures. Telford 
Infants will miss you! 

 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES - Latest Update 18.03.21 
March 2021 

Friday 19th  Red Nose Day  

Thursday 25th 
Monday 29th 
Wednesday 31st 

Learning Reviews for parents on TEAMS 
(appointments between 4pm to 6.15pm) 
 

 
April 2021 

Thursday 1st  Last day of Spring Term 

Friday 2nd to Sunday 18th  Easter Holidays 

Monday 19th  Start of Summer Term 

 

Summer term events are being planned based on current COVID-19 restrictions and will be 
finalised and shared with parents early in the Summer term. 


